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Friday 20th December 2024 
 

Hinduism Workshop- 14th January  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To enhance the R.E. curriculum and our learning on alternative faiths, we have arranged a workshop for Year 
5 & 6 from the Hinduism Education Services on Tuesday 14th January at St. Mary`s catholic Academy. 
 
Children will be leaving school at 9.00am, travelling to St. Mary`s by school minibus, accompanied by myself 
and several members of staff. We will return in time for lunch. 
 
The workshop will provide an introduction to Hinduism, with a focus on sacred scripture and key figures. 
Sessions will include storytelling, dressing up in traditional Indian costume, and other topics and activities 
related to Hindu worship, culture, values, and lifestyle.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £5 towards the cost of the workshop which should be paid via your child`s 
Scopay account, along with providing your consent for your child to take part. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr Zoumides 
 
Year 5/6 Class teacher  
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